
 

Dear Parents and Families, 

The Board of Trustees and the Board of Governors have taken into consideration the feedback received regarding the proposed 2025 
-2026 tuition plan. We understand the passion many of you shared. We take our role seriously in making complex decisions that impact 
the future of our schools. 

After thorough review and multiple discussions and debates, the Boards have arrived at the following decisions: 

●​ Variable Tuition: We will not institute a variable tuition model as proposed in the latest strategic plan at this time. 
●​ Tuition Assistance: Tuition assistance will be managed as it has in the past. 

o​ Families requiring tuition assistance should apply through FACTS by March 1, 2025, using the same process they 
have in the past. 

●​ Multi-Child Discount: The multi-child discount will remain in place as previously calculated at the elementary and secondary 
levels for the 2025-2026 school year. 

●​ Tuition Increase: There will be a flat $625 tuition increase for all students that will be added after the multi-child discount is 
calculated. 

 

25-26 Elementary Tuition 25-26 Middle and High School Tuition 

Grades True Cost to 
Educate 

Actual Tuition Grades True Cost to 
Educate 

Actual Tuition 

K - 6 - 1 Child $10,347 $4,865 7 - 8 $13,538 $7,145 

K - 6 - 2 Children $20,694 $8,670 9 - 12 $13,613 $9,885 

K - 6 - 3+ Children $31,041 $11,475 Lumen Christi families that are active members of a local 
Catholic parish are eligible for a $550 parish scholarship. Lumen 
Christi offers a multi-child discount of 2% for the second child 
and 5% for the 3+ child 

 
The decisions to adjust the tuition model will have significant negative financial implications on all schools. We are currently updating 
the individual school budgets and then will need to identify cost reductions to mitigate the impacts of these changes.  
 
Many in our Catholic community have expressed an interest in becoming more involved in the decisions of Jackson Catholic Schools 
(JCS). The best way to have your voice heard is to apply to serve on a formal committee or the Board of Trustees of JCS.  
 
Apply using the QR code below. 

 

Thank you for your continued support and commitment to Jackson Catholic Schools. 

Sincerely, 

JCS Board of Trustees and JCS Board of Governors 


